
DCS working
round-the-clock 
against the
Coronavirus
 

The Department of Correctional Services 
(DCS) is taking every precaution to safeguard 
inmates against the coronavirus.
 
To date, no positive coronavirus case has been reported in 
any correctional facility across the country.

With the top leadership of the Department, led by National 
Commissioner Arthur Fraser, convening 7-days-a-week, and 
the DCS National Operations Centre (NOC) at Head Office 
now contactable 24-hours-a-day, management at all levels is 
leaving nothing to chance.
 
DCS is working round-the-clock with all stakeholders to 
manage any challenges.
 

The DCS NOC may be contacted 24-hours on 
(012) 307 2217 to report any DCS-related 

coronavirus issue.


